
 

 

 

1 July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
As part of your child’s GCSE English Literature course, the next text they will be studying is Robert 
Louis Stevenson’s ‘Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde’. Your child is required to read the 
novella over the summer, in order to be prepared to begin exploring the text in class from 
September. 

 
Unlike previous class texts for English, this text can be bought through the School at a considerably 
lower cost than buying from an external retailer. 
The cost of the text is £6, which is payable via ParentMail [24-YJEHY Jekyll and Hyde Text]. 
Please make your payment by 9.00am, Tuesday 8th July. 
Your child will collect her copy of the text from her English teacher before the end of term.  
 
Whilst we highly recommend buying through the School to take advantage of the savings, if you 
would like to purchase the text externally, please ensure you are purchasing the same version of 
the text, as detailed below: 
 

Strange Case of Dr Jekyll and Mr Hyde: EMC Full Text Study Edition (Hard copy) 
Publisher: English and Media Centre, 2015 
ISBN: 9781906101374 

 
We would not want any student to be unable to own a copy of the text because of financial 
circumstances. If you would like to apply for financial support for this purchase (whether or not 
your child is eligible for Pupil Premium Funding), please complete this confidential online form. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss Rachel Hussey 
KS4 Coordinator, English 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/a/ahs.bucks.sch.uk/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScEfy-qXL20FzkMrkuO3ixMwgu4VBhsXI0zzM7NBg9PnmURgQ/viewform?c=0&w=1

